- Bennett Jones LLP
hl.l Bennett 3400 One First Canadian Place, PO Box 130
Jones Toronto, Ontario, Canada M5X 1A4
Tel: 416.863.1200 Fax:416.863.1716

Marie H. Buchinski

Partner

Direct Line: 403.298.8136

e-mail: buchinskim@bennettjones.com

November 1, 2012
Via E-File and Courier

Ms Sheri Young
Secretary of the Board
National Energy Board
444 -7 Avenue S.W.
Calgary, AB T2P 0X8

Dear Ms. Young:

Re: Kinder Morgan Cochin ULC Application Pursuant to Section 58 and Part IV of the
National Energy Board Act for Approval of the Cochin Reversal Project
Information Responses

Kinder Morgan Cochin ULC ("Kinder Cochin") respectfully requests a one-week extension to file
the responses to the National Energy Board ("NEB" or "Board") Information Request No. 1.

Kinder Cochin submits this request because of the timing challenges it has encountered in preparing
the requested information, such as the detailed maps showing a 2 km radius from each pump station
and block valve site (as requested in NEB Information Request 1.2). Additionally, Kinder Cochin
notes that the NEB Information Requests require input from a large number of individuals from
various companies, including a number of members of the Kinder Cochin team and its consultants,
Stantec and HMA Land Services. Kinder Cochin is endeavoring to prepare the responses, but the
challenges of coordinating the preparation of the Information Responses make it highly unlikely that
Kinder Cochin can meet the existing filing deadline.

Kinder Cochin apologizes for any inconvenience to the Board and other interested parties. Its
procedural request is intended to minimize any material delay in the NEB's process for consideration
of the subject Application.

In the circumstances, Kinder Cochin would appreciate receiving direction from that Board at its
earliest convenience.
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Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

(Husabertt

Q (Q Marie H. Buchinski
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